## Runnemede Public Schools Mary E. Volz

509 W. Third Avenue



(856) 931-5353

Runnemede, NJ 08078-1299

Fax (856) 931-1827

**Steve Pili** Principal

Steve Maloney Assistant Principal

October 13, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Even with Covid-19, we would like to give the students an opportunity to celebrate Halloween at Volz. Please remember that student costumes should be school appropriate and not portray violence or have weapons included. Costumes should also not be obtrusive or impede the students' normal school day. If parents wish to dress up for the parades, please do not wear masks of any kind to ensure student safety. All students must still wear a "Covid-19" mask along with their costume. In the case of inclement weather, there will not be a makeup date for either day of parades. Unfortunately due to Covid-19 restrictions, there will be no classroom parties or food/candy permitted to be sent into school.

There will be two parades on separate days to accommodate each cohort of students. All parades will be held on the Volz field, and students and spectators are required to wear a mask and socially distance. Spectators are asked to please stay behind the caution tape on the Volz field. The parades will be held on October 28<sup>th</sup> for the M/W cohort and October 29<sup>th</sup> for the T/TH cohort at below times.

## Pre School:

• 1:00pm parade

## 4th & 5th Grade:

• 1:30pm parade

## 6th. 7th. & 8th Grade:

• Students can wear their costumes to school as long as it does not impede their school day. Please remember no weapons or violent themes.

Thank you for your support,

Steve Pili